

August 11, 2022

Dear Neighbor,

As a part of necessary pre-construction efforts for the Sudbury to Hudson (115 kV) Underground Transmission Project, Eversource, through our contractors (BOND Civil & Utility Construction and E.T.& L. Corp.), will be performing environmental surveys along the inactive Massachusetts Bay Transportation ("MBTA") rail corridor way in your neighborhood.

What You Can Expect

Over the next few weeks our contractor will be in the inactive MBTA rail corridor marking out the limits for vegetation removal with flagging and stakes.

Please keep in mind that the schedule may change due to weather or other unexpected circumstances.

Keeping You Informed

Eversource is committed to being a good neighbor and doing our work with respect for you, your property, and the environment. Keeping open lines of communication is important to us. If you would like to learn more about the Project, please contact us. More information can be found at the Project website,

www.eversource.com/sudbury-hudson-project.com.



Call us at 1-800-793-2202



Email us at ProjectInfo@eversource.com



Receive updates in your inbox by scanning the QR Code or by signing up at https://bit.ly/SHform21



Throughout the project, field outreach representatives will be in touch with door hanger notices.

